
 

 

 

January 20, 2017 

 

Dear Fullerton Rotary Main, 

 

On behalf of all of us at OC United and the young men in our program, I want to thank you for your generous 
contribution to our T.H.R.I.V.E. (Transitional Homes Recognizing Independence Value and Empowerment) 
home for aged-out foster youth. Our holistic program offers youth who age-out of the foster care system a 
supportive environment along with necessary skills to equip them to succeed independently. Our solution 
includes: life skills training, mentor families, quality therapy, GED or college assistance, job training, spiritual 
development, budget coaching, and affordable housing. 

Fullerton Rotary Main’s $3000 matching district grant authorized $6,000 to be used toward furnishing our 

new home. Due to Rotary’s contribution and our partnerships with Living Spaces and Custom Comfort, 

we purchased seven Captain’s beds (with storage drawers underneath and bookcase headboards), six 

mattresses, living room and dining room furniture. 

 

List of expenditures for financial report: 

 

Living Spaces – Twin Beds $665.82 

Living Spaces – Twin Bed $526.68 

Living Spaces – Twin Beds $1813.45 

Living Spaces – Dining Room Table, coffee & end tables, chair, rugs, mirrors, picture, lamp $2377.39 

Custom Comfort – Mattresses (2) $324.40 

Custom Comfort – Mattresses (4) $647.40 

TOTAL: $6355.14 

 

Thank you again for your generosity in furnishing our T.H.R.I.V.E. home and for your partnership in helping 

aged-out foster youth in our community become self-sufficient adults. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Amy Gaw 

Director of Unite for Foster Care 

OC United 

 


